
 

 

Maths and Communication 

 This week we have been exploring two key words, 

full and empty. We have been using these words in 

play. E.g making potions in the water area and 

discussing if the containers are full or empty.   

Can you use these key words in your play at home? 

Find different ways to make things full or empty. 

 
 

Additional Information 

• Parent Stay and Play Workshop – Tuesday 26th 

September 9am-10am 

• Daffodils will now have PE on a Friday. 

Please send your child in to school in 

their PE kits. Thank you.  

• Famly is our new learning journal for your 

child. Please look on Famly for any WOW or 

in the moment impact moments of your 

child. We also welcome any home learning 

or experiences that you would like to share 

too. Please be aware that we are no longer 

using Tapestry.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Pitcher & Miss Griffiths       

 

 

 

 

Daffodils Learning Update  

Friday 22nd September 2023 

This week we have enjoyed another week in Daffodils.  

Below are some home learning suggestions, please upload any home learning onto Famly.  

Miss Pitcher  

 

Reading 

Our story of the week is ‘Meesha makes friends’ We 

have been discussing what makes a good friend. 

Can you draw a picture of you and your 

friend/friends? Can you talk about your friends and 

what you like about them?  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you sort objects into More and Less at home? 

 

Marvellous Me Topic 

This half term our topic is Marvellous Me. We will be 

learning all about ourselves, our families and how to 

keep our bodies happy and healthy. 

This week, Miss Pitcher & Miss Griffiths shared their 

Marvellous me boxes. This is a box that contains all things 

marvellous about them. E.g. family, pets, favourite colour 

etc.  

Over this half term, can you create your own 

Marvellous me boxes to bring in a show to the class? 

You can include anything that makes you, you! This 

could be photos or objects that fit in a small shoe box.  

You can bring your box in once it is ready to share. 

We will be sharing these boxes until the October 

half term. 

 

 


